
St Louis Collaborative Family Law Association
Joins Divorce With Respect Week® 2025

St. Louis Collaborative Family Law Association is a not-for-profit group of independent divorce

professionals. 

MO, UNITED STATES, January 30, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- St. Louis Collaborative Family Law

Our divorce professionals

help divorcing couples in a

way that prioritizes the well-

being of the family”

Jennifer Piper

Association is participating in Divorce With Respect Week®

from March 3-9, 2025, again this year. Members at St.

Louis Collaborative Family Law Association will offer free

30-minute consultations during Divorce With Respect

Week® for potential clients to learn more about their

options for divorce. 

“During Divorce With Respect Week®, the St. Louis

Collaborative Family Law Association is here to educate couples on how Collaborative Divorce

can provide a positive path forward,” said Jennifer Piper, member of St. Louis Collaborative

Family Law Association. “ Our divorce professionals help divorcing couples in a way that

prioritizes the well-being of the family.” 

Divorce With Respect Week® is a nationwide initiative that spreads awareness and educates

people about the Collaborative Divorce process as an out court option for divorce. To learn more

about Collaborative Divorce, or to book a free consultation with a member of the  St. Louis

Collaborative Family Law Association, visit www.divorcewithrespectweek.com. where you will find

a list of all participating professionals throughout the United States.   

St. Louis Collaborative Family Law Association is a not-for-profit group of independent divorce

professionals. The goal is to work with couples to help them end their marriages respectfully by

providing emotional, legal, and financial divorce advice. Learn more about St. Louis Collaborative

Family Law at https://stlouiscollaborativelaw.com/.
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